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Townsend, Erle

From: PAT FIELD <chikcrafts@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 7:03 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: New EV rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Please don’t not go along with the California rule. Look at the results of the cold weather 

where the EV’s won’t start and those that do get lower mileage. Many of us( myself included) 

will NOT buy one. This does not make sense and the country and our state  should not be 

forced to make this rule when the technology has not even been realistically  developed to 

change our whole transportation system. 


